

Florida Department of Environmental Regulation

Twin Towers Office Bldg. • 2600 Blair Stone Road • Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Bob Martinez, Governor Dale Twachtmann, Secretary John Shearer, Assistant Secretary

December 17, 1990

Ms. Jewell A. Harper Air Enforcement Branch U.S. EPA, Region IV 345 Courtland Street; N.E. Atlanta, Georgia 30365

Dear Ms. Harper:

RE: TECO/Seminole Electric, Hardee Power Station PSD-FL-140

In accordance with a recent telephone conversation with Mr. Greg Worley, please find the enclosed correspondences that are not in your files for the above referenced project. The correspondence being sent is listed in chronological order as follows:

TECO letter dated April 4, 1990
TECO letter dated May 4, 1990
TECO letter dated May 18, 1990
Internal Memorandum dated June 5, 1990
TECO letter dated July 17, 1990
TECO letter dated July 18, 1990
TECO letter dated July 25, 1990
Internal Memorandum dated August 10, 1990
TECO letter dated September 26, 1990
TECO letter dated December 7, 1990

If you have questions regarding any of these correspondences, please contact Barry Andrews at (904)488-1344.

Sincerely

C. H. Fancy, P.E.

Chief

Bureau of Air Regulation

CHF/BA/pa

Enclosures